Раздел 3: Языковые навыки

4. Прочитай текст. Преобразуй слова, выделенные жирным шрифтом, таким образом, чтобы они лексически и грамматически подходили по смыслу к данным предложениям.

Peter the Great is probably the most ¹ of all the Russian tsars.	FAME
Under his rule, Russia changed from being a poorfarming society into an empire as strong as the other ² countries.	EUROPE
Petertoured Europe and learned about ³ culture andscience.	WEST
Returning to Russia, he made changes to his army and ⁴ to make Russia more like Europe, especially Germany. He foundedSt Petersburg, his most lasting contribution to	GOVERN
Russia. A gateway to Europe, St Petersburg became the new capital ofhis ⁵	KING

Раздел 4: Письмо

6. You have received a letter from your Englishspeaking pen friend John.

...I've found that almost everyone in my class loves reading. What was the last book you read? What was it about? Which book are you going to read this summer? How many books do you usually read in the holidays? Do you read English books? What are your favourite books? ...

Write him a letter and answer his questions.

Write **60 – 100** words. Remember the rules of letter writing.

5. Преобразуйте слова, выделенные жирным шрифтом так, чтобы они грамматически соответствовали смыслу предложения.

		Where <u>you</u> from? Dakota Fanning <u>in</u> England. She's from the USA.	
	3.	How often DVDs?	YOU/WATCH
	4.	My friend a bus to Hyde Park two days ago.	ТАКЕ
	5.	I love to music.	LISTEN
	6.	My best friend can sing	GOOD
	7.	At the moment we to a song.	LISTEN
:	8.	Daniel Radcliffe is Hollywood actor.	HANDSOME
!	9.	Marie and Pierre Curie great scientists.	BE
	10.	We that book at school last year.	STUDY
	11.	My sister is than me, but I'm than her.	TALKATIVEFUNNY
	12.	all the Harry Potter books?	YOU/FINISH
	13.	What to watch this summer?	YOU/GO
	14.	You the road when the traffic light is red.	

Контрольно-измерительные материалы для проведения промежуточной аттестации в 6 классе

Раздел 1: Аудирование

1. Послушайте разговор Анны и Роба о чтении книг во время летних каникул. Выберите правильный ответ.

- 1. Why does Ann read only one book in the summer?
 - A. She doesn't like reading.
 - **B.** She reads quite slowly.
 - **C.** She prefers watching films.
- 2. Which book did Ann read last summer?
 - A. the last Harry Potter book
 - **B.** The Lord of the Rings
 - C. Pride and Prejudice
- 3. Which book is she going to read this summer?
 - A. Wuthering Heights
 - B. Pride and Prejudice
 - C. Stormbreaker
- 4. What kind of book is it?

A. an adventure B. a love story C. a comedy

- 5. How long is her new book?A.250 pagesB. 380 pagesC. 420 pages
- 6. How many books does Bob usually read in the summer holidays?

A. one B. two C. three

- 7. What's he going to read this summer?
 - A. a book of Australia
 - B. Shakehead
 - C. The Lord of the Rings
- 8. When the weather's good, Rob always ...
 - A. reads a book
 - **B.** goes out with his friends
 - **C.** goes swimming
- 9. What was the last book he read?
- A. Shakehead B.Stormbreaker C.a book of sport
- 10. The super-spy Alex Rider was in ...

A. Great Britain B. Austria C. Australia

Total: __/10

Раздел 2: Чтение

2. Прочитайте рецензии на книги. К каждой из книг подберите соответствующее слово, обозначающее книжный жанр.

comedy music adventure horror novel sport

- 1) Spirit of the Mountain _____
- 2) Big Match Manager -____
- 3) The Alex Rider Series -____

Holiday Reading



Spirit of the Mountain

by Shelley Davidow

This novel is based in South Africa and it's about a girl called Emily. Emily is anorexic and she says she isn't going to eat again. But then she goes to stay with her uncle on his farm and she meets two new friends: a boy called Joey and a woman called Anna. Slowly, her life begins to change ...

I really enjoyed reading this book. I found it in my school library, and I definitely recommend it!

Cathy (13)

Big Match Manager

by Tom Sheldon

This book is a football adventure! The reader must play imaginary football games and try to solve a mystery. If you're a football fan, it's a perfect book for your summer holiday because it's great fun.

My mum and dad gave me this book on the last day of school and I really enjoyed it because it's so interactive. Tom (11)

10111 (11)

THE ALEX RIDER SERIES

by Anthony Horowitz

This is a series of books about a teenage spy called Alex Rider. I read the first book (*Stormbreaker*) last summer and this summer I'm going to read the seventh one, called *Snakehead*. All the books are great because the stories are really exciting. Alex Rider has lots of adventures in different places around the world. I recommend this series to anyone who likes adventure books.

Jamie (12)

Повторно прочитайте рецензии на книги. Ответьте на вопросы.

- 1. Where does Emily live in *Spirit of the Mountain*?
- 2. Where did Cathy find the book?
- 3. What must the Reader do with *Big Match Manager?*
- 4. Why did Tom enjoy the book?
- 5. When did Jamie read Stormbreaker?
- 6. What is Jamie going to read this summer?
- 7. Which book would you like to read and why?

ДОКУМЕНТ ПОДПИСАН ЭЛЕКТРОННОЙ ПОДПИСЬЮ

СВЕДЕНИЯ О СЕРТИФИКАТЕ ЭП

Сертификат 603332450510203670830559428146817986133868575872

Владелец Дикин Николай Александрович

Действителен С 26.02.2021 по 26.02.2022